
CITY OF PELL CITY, ALABAMA 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

In accordance with Code of Alabama, notice is hereby given that the City of Pell City, Alabama 
will receive sealed bids at City of Pell City, Alabama, 1905 First Avenue North, Pell City, 
Alabama until 10:00 a.m. on Friday, July 22, 2022, at which time the bids will be opened for the 
following activities:  

 COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF RESIDENTIAL SOLID WASTE 

The principal items of work are approximately as follows:   

Provide for the efficient, healthful, and sanitary operation of collection, hauling, and 
disposal of residential garbage, brush, and recycling.   

Bid specifications and proposal documents may be obtained at City Hall any time after 8:00 a.m.. 
on Thursday, June 23, 2022.  Bid specifications and proposal documents may be obtained 
electronically via email at no cost.   

Interested parties may request electronic documents via email to Sheree Pruitt, City Clerk, at  
spruitt@cityofpellcity.net.  

END OF NOTICE TO BIDDERS


